
This week in Drawing Club …
We have looked at the nursery rhyme ‘Five Currant buns’. The children 
loved singing the song and thinking about what would happen to their 
cakes in their imaginary cake shops. The children are really getting to 
grips with Drawing Club and are loving recording their ideas in their 
own books. 
We have practised writing the letters; s, m, o this week. 
New vocabulary that the children have been introduced to; kneading, 
currant and bun. 
Don’t forget to ask the children what actions go with each of these new 
words. 

Key dates:

Thursdays - PE 
days 

School lunches 
- don't forget 

to order these 
at least 2 
weeks in 
advance 

 

EYFS Newsletter - Friday 26th September 2025
Ambition  Belonging  Courage     

This week in Maths … 
The children have been helping our counting puppets to learn how to 
count with care. The children have found it hilarious when the puppets 
keep making mistakes. The children have been able to explain that to 
count correctly each object (no matter the size) needs to be given one 
number, and the final number you say is the total amount. 
We have also been working on our listening skills in maths. As we have 
been using drums! The children had to listen carefully and count how 
many beats were being played on the drum. 

Other learning across the week…
Our role play areas this week have been changed to reflect our 
Drawing Club rhyme. They have all been turned into cake shops. The 
children have loved creating recipes, designing their own cakes, and 
even developing their cutting skills to cut out pictures of different 
styles of cakes. 

Useful links: 

Ways to help at home … 
Do you have access to scissors at home? If so you can draw some simple 
lines that your child has to cut along to help develop early cutting skills.  

https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.instagram.com/billingshurstprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk/web/


Our week in photos… Notices: 
Where possible 
please do not 

send your child 
in with a 

backpack. They 
only need their 

book bags. 

Thank you :) 
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